
 

 

The BHS Edge, gives you the edge on all the exciting news and 

events happening at our legacy campus, Bastrop High School! Here is what 
is happening at our school this week: 

Monday 

May 20 

3rd Period BEAR Time 

9:00 am Awards Ceremony for 9th Graders (PAC) 

10:00 am Awards Ceremony for 10th Graders (PAC) 

11:00 am Awards Ceremony for 11th Graders (PAC) 

6:00 pm Powder Puff Game (Memorial Stadium) 

7:15 pm Spring Football Game (Memorial Stadium) 

Tuesday 

May 21 

4th Period BEAR Time 

4:30 pm Senior Exemption Forms Due 

10:30 am Senior Cohort Meeting – Graduation Information 

5:00 pm Faculty/Staff Tennis Tournament  

5:30 pm School Board Meeting 

Underclassmen Exemption Letters Distributed 

Wednesday 

May 22 

5th Period BEAR Time 

3rd, 5th and 7th Period Senior Exams 

College Shirt Day 

Thursday 

May 23 

6th Period BEAR Time 

2nd, 4th and 6th Period Senior Exams 

6:30 pm Track Banquet (Cafeteria) 

Friday 

May 24 

7th Period BEAR Time 

1st Period Senior Exams  
4:30 pm Underclassmen Exemption Forms Due 

6:30 pm Theatre End of Year Banquet (PAC) 

Saturday 

May 25 

NO SATURDAY SCHOOL 

 

Student Information Verification  

All returning students need to have their information updated for 2019-

2020. Students will be allowed to participate in summer activities (such 

as athletics, band camp, cheer camp, ACE, STARS, etc.) ONLY AFTER 

they complete the online returning student process in Skyward. 

Our goal is to get 100% of BISD returning students verified by the end of 
May. Log in to Family Access and complete this important step so your 
student does not lose summer opportunities. Click here to log into Family 
Access for 2019-2020. Having updated and verified information about all 
of our children is an important health and safety measure for our schools! 

 

Summer School  

Summer school will start June 3rd. Students who failed one or more 
courses or one or more STAAR exams will need to attend. Results from 
the STAAR exams are expected by May 29th. Counselors will be calling 
students and sending letters to all who need to attend. 
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https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/8avlC5yx9mFZJ61mIzlULE?domain=skyward.bisdtx.org
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/8avlC5yx9mFZJ61mIzlULE?domain=skyward.bisdtx.org


 

 

 

All library books are now past due.  Please turn in any 
library book from this campus or any other campus you may 
still have and pay for your lost books and any library fines 
you may have.  
 
Final transcript request forms are available in the College and Career 
Center and the Registrar's Office.  If you know where you will be attending 
school in the fall please fill one of these out and turn it in to Mrs. Crouch in 
the registrar's office.  When you fill out your form, make sure you add ACC 
to the list of schools if you have earned any hours from them. Mrs. Crouch 
will send final transcripts to colleges after graduation.  There is no charge 
for a final transcript. 

 
Driver’s Ed changes are coming!  Effective June 1, driver’s education will 
now be offered by Cypress Driving School, here at BHS. If you are 
planning to take driver’s education this summer, there will be an 
informational meeting for students and parents on May 21 at 6:30 p.m. in 
the cafeteria. 
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